From: ray borge
To: cityclerk

Subject: Contributions to Kiddieland Amusement Park **Date:** Sunday, November 14, 2021 1:30:49 PM

Dear City Councelmembers

I am sending you this email in hopes you will reconsider your decision to not contribute financial aid to the Kiddieland Amusement Park. Kiddieland caters to the children of Merced, especially the poor kids who will probably never go to Disneyland. We do not have large doners and have taken no money for the last two years due to being closed because of the Corona Virus.

Our expenses to run and operate our amusement rides are very high. For example, the last time we replaced the train track, the cost was a little over \$90,000.

Ray Borge, Chief Mechanical Officer for Kiddieland Amusement Park. Sent from <u>Mail</u> for Windows

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]